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Paul bats for ‘no interviews at junior level’

SHILLONG: West Shillong legislator, Paul Lyngdoh has petitioned Chief
Minister Mukul Sangma urging him to effect the discontinuation of
interviews at junior level and non executive posts in the State
Government.

The demand from the MLA comes following the Ministry of Personnel,
Public Grievances and Pensions’ decision to do way with interviews for
junior level posts in Central Government offices. Lyngdoh, in the
memorandum, stated the State government should implement the same in
toto and effect the discontinuation of interviews at junior level and non
executive posts.

According to Lyngdoh, it is high time the State Government attracts the
best possible manpower which can only be done if the Government
succeeds in dismantling all forms of favoritism and nepotism in bodies
like the Meghalaya Public Service Commission and district selection
committees.



